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Many O.S.U. departments offer valuable services to the public, professionals, and 

students. The Oregon Flora Project and Botany and Pathology Department is one, 

but they get little state support for their expertise. They deserve dedicated funding 

that HB 3173 will provide. As an alumni of O.S.U., I greatly value what the university 

has  provided me. I urge you to fund the services and expertise provided by Oregon 

Flora and the Botany Pathology Dept.  

Lona Pierce 


